
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  

Friday 10th June 

This has been a very calm but busy week with three 

classes going on educational visits. 

Our Year two children began the trip fest with a 

visit to Stewart’s Park and the Captain Cook 

museum to consolidate their learning in History.  

 

The Year Three and Year Four visited Eden Camp 

the very next day. Year 3 are learning about life on 

the home front during World war 2 and Year 4 are 

learning of the significance of the Battle of Britain 

and the Blitz. 
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I shall be visiting children in both 

classes with lots of questions relating 

to their area of study – I’m hoping they 

will have lots to tell me and that their 

visit brought their learning to life and 

helped to embed learning. 

I hear from a little bird that the 

children had an amazing day and were 

very well behaved during their visit and 

made us all very proud, as we would we 

expect. 

Chocolate Chase        

We are having a chocolate chase next 

week. The children are invited to bring 

bars of chocolate into school and the 

children in the class that donates the 

most will receive a Headteacher’s 

pencil. 

The chocolate will then form a tombola 

at our Summer Fair on Friday 1st July.     

Remembrance Garden 

Indie’s mum is working alongside other 

parents to raise funds to make our 

remembrance garden as lovely as 

possible for the children. She would 

also like to install a bench in memory of 

Indie.   

To this end she has left a number grid 

raffle in the school office. Numbers can 

be bought from the school office. A 

snip at £1 each. 
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Stars of the week 
 

Reception: James 

Year 1: Joshua 

Year 2: Maggie and Lilly      

Year 3: Zac and Abby-May 

Year 4: Ella and James 

Year 5: James and Umayyah 

Year 6: Mason 

      
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Headteacher’s Award 

 
Reception: Lewis 

Year 1: Isabelle 

Year 2: Harvey 

Year 3: Bradley 

Year 4: Freya 

Year 5: Isla D 

Year 6: Corey 
 

 

   

  

 

 

                                          

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attendance 

 
Reception: 89% 

Year 1:    93% 

Year 2:    92% 

Year 3:    93% 

Year 4:    91%  

Year 5:    94% 

Year 6:    94%  

Jubilee Community Project 
The work Year 2 completed in the style of 

Roy Lichtenstein was on display in Margorve 

Community Hall over the Jubilee weekend 

and feedback is that those that visited 

were very impressed 

 

Sex Relationship Health Education 

(SRE) 
I will be holding 2 information events that 

introduce our new scheme of work and what 

is covered on 22/06/22 at 2:30pm and 

29/06/22 at 5:30pm. 

Letters will be sent home outlining the 

content covered in each year group once 

these meetings have taken place. If you 

decide you would like to withdraw your child 

from the non-statutory elements of the 

program please ring me to discuss your 

reasons prior to requesting they be 

withdrawn. 

 

Nursery Transition Meeting 
The Nursery to Reception transition 

meeting is next Tuesday 14th June at 4pm. 


